
	 	 	 Ocean Pines Aquatic Committee 
Meeting Minutes

Ocean Pines Administration Building 
Monday, March 9, 2020

Attendees:  Kathy Grimes, Chairperson; Annemarie Wolfsheimer, John Noonan, Ellen 
Hench, John Reeves committee members
Frank Daly, OP Board liaison; Colby Phillips, OP Operations Director; Matt Groves, 
Becker Morgan Engineering Specialist.

Call to Order
The meeting was called to order at 4:51pm.

Approval of Minutes
A motion was made by Ellen Hench to approve the minutes from the meeting held on 
February 3, 2020 and seconded by John Reeves.  All were in favor.

Old Business
Colby Phillips gave a report for the proposed Beach Club parking rules for the Summer 
of 2020.  The Parking and pool passes will be separate items for homeowners to 
purchase. Operating items including safety issues are being addressed for the Yacht 
Club pool.  The general good, reasonable behavior of adults at the pool is being 
enforced by the staff.  The Beach Club pool has a higher amount of renters using the 
facility.  The adjustments on the roof at the Sports Core Pool has been completed.  The 
Beach Club pool has new pump room doors.  The fence at the Beach Club pool meets 
the 2020 code requirements of the Health Department.  Lounge chairs have been rest 
rapped for the Summer season and new umbrellas were purchased where needed.  The 
snack bar at the Swim and Racquet pool will not reopen for the 2020 Swim season. 
Mumford’s Landing pool will have food service Thursdays through Sundays offered by 
the Matt Orr Group. On April 20, 2020 the splash pad will have work on the floor. 
Kathleen Cook is training new employees for the upcoming Summer season. 

New Business 
No new business to report.

Adjournment
John Noonan moved that the meeting be adjourned, this was seconded by John Reeves 
at 6:24pm.

Respectfully submitted by Annemarie Wolfsheimer 


